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Women of Wandsworth 
attended the Civic Service 
of Remembrance and 
Thanksgiving for Queen 
Elizabeth II at the St. Mary 
Magdalene Church on 
Wandsworth Common 
with the Worshipful 

Mayor of Wandsworth 
Cllr Jeremy Ambache. 
We also went to      
Buckingham Palace to 
pay our respects and lay 
flowers on the lawn  
during the week of    
national mourning. 

WoW Mums have      
donated fridge freezer to 
our elderly friend Brenda 
and other elderly         
residents who lives in   
Haven Lodge, sheltered 
housing accommodation 
in Battersea.  
We have been supporting 
our elderly friends  in   
Haven Lodge for the last 
12 years, including       
delivering free food to 

them and other lodges 
during pandemic. 
We are still delivering non 
perishables and fresh free 
fruits and vegetables to 
them due to high cost of 
living. We decided to do-
nate the fridge freezer to 
them, so they could save 
and freeze some food for 
Christmas. 
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stop procrastination and 
wasting time daily.   
We were also invited to a 
City Networking Lunch at 
Anthologist in Bank by    
Business Junction team, 
who provides spectacular 
events for nurturing     
business ideas, developing    
opportunities and fostering 
new partnerships.    

WoW Enterprise Club      
members attended regular 
Business Forum organised by  
Wandsworth Chamber of 
Commerce on zoom to hear 
the  presentation by Carly 
Hennah from Lady PA about 
maximizing productivity by 
having good time manage-
ment.  This includes the 
checklist and the ways to 

New WoW Karate term has stated this month 
at the Caius House youth centre. We are very 
thankful to Thomas’s Foundation for their   
continual support of our project, which has the 
aim to help children learn self-defence against 
bullies and to increase vigilance when walking 
back home from school at night.  
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WoW Mums have been invited to watch the 
very first night Illuminated Flotilla on river 
Thames for the Queen Elizabeth II Remem-
brance. 130 boats took part, including the 
Queen’s boat, last used for her Golden Jubilee.  

  WoW Enterprise Club 

Flotilla For The Queen’s Remembrance 

WoW Karate 

All boats, manpowered and motorised, were 
decorated with lights and paraded through   
central London, from Chelsea to Tower Bridge, 
to create the river of lights. Illuminated boats, 
passing peacefully by on night river, made us 
reflect on  Her Majesty’s reign.  

WOW 


	Queen Elizabeth II  

	NEXT MONTH:

	WoW Fridge Freezer For Elderly 

	WOW MUMS

	Women of Wandsworth

	WOWMUMS.COM

	SEPTEMBER2022 ISSUE 178

	WoW Parent  Forum is  

	on every

	Monday term time from                           12 -1pm 

	WoW Enterprise   Club Zoom        networking every   Wednesday  from  11am—1pm 

	WoW weekly                 Inter-Generational food deliveries   

	  WoW Enterprise Club

	Flotilla For The Queen’s Remembrance

	WoW Karate



Women of Wandsworth attended the Civic Service of Remembrance and Thanksgiving for Queen Elizabeth II at the St. Mary Magdalene Church on Wandsworth Common with the Worshipful Mayor of Wandsworth Cllr Jeremy Ambache.
We also went to      Buckingham Palace to pay our respects and lay flowers on the lawn  during the week of    national mourning.
WoW Mums have      donated fridge freezer to our elderly friend Brenda and other elderly         residents who lives in   Haven Lodge, sheltered housing accommodation in Battersea. 
We have been supporting our elderly friends  in   Haven Lodge for the last 12 years, including       delivering free food to them and other lodges during pandemic.
We are still delivering non perishables and fresh free fruits and vegetables to them due to high cost of living. We decided to donate the fridge freezer to them, so they could save and freeze some food for Christmas.
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WoW Enterprise Club      members attended regular Business Forum organised by  Wandsworth Chamber of Commerce on zoom to hear the  presentation by Carly Hennah from Lady PA about maximizing productivity by having good time management.  This includes the checklist and the ways to stop procrastination and wasting time daily.  
We were also invited to a City Networking Lunch at Anthologist in Bank by    Business Junction team, who provides spectacular events for nurturing     business ideas, developing    opportunities and fostering new partnerships.   

WoW Mums have been invited to watch the very first night Illuminated Flotilla on river Thames for the Queen Elizabeth II Remembrance. 130 boats took part, including the Queen’s boat, last used for her Golden Jubilee. 
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New WoW Karate term has stated this month at the Caius House youth centre. We are very thankful to Thomas’s Foundation for their   continual support of our project, which has the aim to help children learn self-defence against bullies and to increase vigilance when walking back home from school at night. 
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